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Sunday, May 6, 2012, 11:00 A.M.
End the Death Penalty
Hugh Taft Morales, Leader, Ethical 
Humanist Society

There are so many reasons to end 
capital punishment that it is hard to 
know where to start.  It is an expensive, 
ineffective, racially biased, cruel and 
unusual punishment. In addition, the 
death penalty pierces the heart of Ethical 
Humanism: unconditional respect for 
the inherent worth of every person. The 
American Ethical Union formally called 
for an end to this barbaric practice in 
1960, 1973, 1979, and 2000. The state-
sanctioned killing of imprisoned people 
violates human dignity and must stop. 
Come hear more on May 6th!

Sunday, May 13, 2012, 11:00 A.M.
Franklin and Rush: Humane 
and Progressive Thinking from 
Philadelphiaôs Past
Ron Avery, ñPhiladelphia Know-It-
Allò

The history of Philadelphia is full 
of great thinkers and civic leaders.  
Two in particular, Benjamin Franklin 
and Benjamin Rush, were ahead of 
their time regarding many social and 
ethical issues of importance to Ethical 
Humanism.  Come hear Ron Avery 
explore how these great Philadelphians 
approached religion, the mentally ill, 
smoking, slavery, drinking, capital 
punishment, and more!

Mr. Avery is a retired newspaper 
reporter with 32 years in the business, 
17 of them with the Philadelphia Daily 
News, where he wrote the column, 
ñPoor Ronaldôs Almanac.ò Today he 
teaches courses in Philadelphia history, 
lectures and writes about the city and 
often leads walking tours. He has written 
three books about Philadelphia.

Sunday, May 20, 2012, 11:00 A.M.
The Meaning of Membership
Hugh Taft Morales, Leader, Ethical 
Humanist Society

What does it mean to join an 
organization?  What does it mean to 
join an Ethical Society?   Membership 
means different things to different 
people.  Some will join just about 
anything!   Others, like Groucho Marx, 
say, ñI donôt care to belong to any club 
that would have me as a member.ò  
Come listen to Hugh Taft-Morales 
explore whatôs so great about becoming 
a member of the Ethical Humanist 
Society of Philadelphia.  Learn why it 
is a membership with meaning.

Sunday, May 27, 2012, 11:00 A.M.
Why We are Members
Members' Remarks

In this special platform members will 
share what initially brought them 
to the Ethical Humanist Society of 
Philadelphia and what being a member 
means to them and their way of living. 
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Hugh Taft-Morales will 
offer about a presentation 
followed by reÿections from 
members on what Ethical 
Humanism means to them.  
We will then open it up to 
a lively question and answer 
period - Wine and cheese 
will be served. Open to the 
public - please RSVP to 
leaderhugh@phillyethics.org 

Introduction 
to Ethical Humanism

Sunday, May 6, 7:00 P.M.

In the March 24th crowd of 10,000 
people at the Reason Rally on the 
National Mall in Washington D. C., 
there wandered a handful of Ethical 
Humanists including myself and 
EHSoP members Sharon Wallis and 
Leonard Weeks. More information and 
photos of the rally can be found on the 
website reasonrally.org.  Also, ýnd out 
more about it by reading my article in 
the next edition of the AEU Dialogue.  

For the rest of this column, however, I 
want to focus on the common ground 
of the rally. On March 24th it wasnôt 
always easy to ýnd all the other Ethical 
Humanists in the crowd, whether they 
came from Philly, DC, Baltimore or 

Leaderôs
Message:  
Ethical Culture 
in the Humanist 
Landscape ï The 
Common Ground 
of Separation of 
Church and State 
Hugh Taft-Morales
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Quote-Unquote

²ƛǘƘƻǳǘ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜΣ ŜǾŜǊȅǘƘƛƴƎ ƛǎ 
ŀ ƳƛǊŀŎƭŜΦ  ²ƛǘƘ ǎŎƛŜƴŎŜΣ ǘƘŜǊŜ 
ǊŜƳŀƛƴǎ ǘƘŜ Ǉƻǎǎƛōƛƭƛǘȅ ǘƘŀǘ 
ƴƻǘƘƛƴƎ ƛǎΦ  wŜƭƛƎƛƻǳǎ ōŜƭƛŜŦ ƛƴ 
ǘƘƛǎ ŎŀǎŜ ōŜŎƻƳŜǎ ƭŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǎǎ 
ƴŜŎŜǎǎŀǊȅΣ ŀƴŘ ŀƭǎƻ ƭŜǎǎ ŀƴŘ ƭŜǎǎ 
ǊŜƭŜǾŀƴǘΦ

ππ [ŀǿǊŜƴŎŜ YǊŀǳǎǎΣ ! ¦ƴƛǾŜǊǎŜ 
ŦǊƻƳ bƻǘƘƛƴƎ

further aýeld.  But maybe this is a good 
metaphor for an important challenge 
before Ethical Culture.  As the voices 
of skeptics, freethinkers, atheists, 
agnostics, and humanists are being heard 
in the national dialogue, it is important 
to clarify where Ethical Culture ýts in 
ñthe humanist landscape.ò  

While the Reason Rally was a great 
success for a lot of reasons, from my 
point of view there was not enough of 
Ethical Cultureôs unique voice.  That is 
to be expected given our very limited 
role in the event. Maybe next time we 
can try to get more involved.

So why were we there this year?  Well, 
given Ethical Cultureôs emphasis on 
the uniqueness of each individual, each 
of us who attended had different rea-
sons.  Again, given the importance of 
freethought to most participants, this is 
not a surprise.  I would like to suggest, 
however, one issue Ethical Culturists, 
other humanists, atheists, agnostics, 
and skeptics can agree on: the impor-
tance  of  maintaining  the  wall  of  
separation between church and state.  

The American Ethical Union has passed 
numerous resolutions over the years in 
support of Jeffersonôs wall, including 
the following:

Given our history, it is no surprise 
that the Ethical Union is a member 
of the Secular Coalition for America 
(SCA) earning the AEU a spot on their 
board.  Our own Arnold Fishman has 
been our voice there.  The SCA was a 
sponsor of the Reason Rally.  This helps 
explain Ethical Cultureôs place in the 
humanist landscape.  Our movement 
fully supports the separation of church 
and state.  We agree with a fundamental 
goal of the SCA: ñprotecting and 
strengthening the secular character of 
our government.ò

It is for this 
reason that I 
am nurturing 
a relationship 
with Ed Joyce

and the Delaware Valley Chapter of 
Americans United for Separation of 
Church and State.  I recently joined 
their Clergy Advisory Board and spoke 
at their April 17th program at the First 
Unitarian Church on Chestnut Street on 
the ethics of church/state separation.

I am far from an expert in constitutional 
law, but I know enough U. S. history and 
ethics to commit myself to helping clear 
away the disinformation and historical 
revisionism thrown out by theocrats 
trying to take over our government.  I 
want to defend freedom of conscience 
and religion in the most efýcient and 
ethical way possible: by maintaining 
Jeffersonôs wall of separation!

This fall I hope to launch a series 
of programs here on Rittenhouse 
Square on the Constitution and 
democracy with some speciýc focus 
on church/state issues.  If you are 
interested in helping plan and organize 
these events, please contact me at 
leaderhugh@phillyethics.org.

In 1961 the AEU ñvigor-
ously oppose[d] all federal and 
state aid to church-related schools 
and at the same time continue[d] 
the ýght for separation of church 
and stateò by opposing ñprayers 
in public schools, religious sym-
bols displayed inside and outside 
public schools, and the phrase óun-
der Godô included in the Pledge of 
Allegiance.ò  This was reinforced 
in 1962 when the AEU said, ñThe 
separation of Church and State in 
every area is of paramount impor-
tance for the insuring of the reli-
gious freedom of all individuals.ò

In 1967 the AEU demanded 
recognition for non-theistic 
conscientious objectors. 

In 1971 the AEU said 
that ending government aid to 
private and parochial schools is 
an important way to ñuphold the 

principle of free public schools as a 
cornerstone of our democracy.ò 

In 1983 the AEU con-
demned President Reaganôs cold 
war theology and his claim that 
ñthe United States is compelled by 
scripture and the Lord Jesus Christ 
to oppose Russia with all military 
and political meansò!

Leaderôs Message (contôd. from page 1)

SAVE THE DATE!

ANNUAL MEMBERSHIP 
MEETING

Sunday May 20th following the 
Platform

LUNCH

Presidentôs Message

Election of Board Trustees 
and Ofýcers

Vote on amendments to the 
Bylaws

Leaderôs Message

Treasurerôs Report

Discussion and Vote on the 
2012-13 Budget

Committee Reports

Join us for a special lunch with wine 
and informative discussion.  Learn 
about the state of the Society and the 
work of our committees.  Hereôs your 
chance to vote and to inþuence the 
direction our Society is taking. 
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Friday, June 1
starting at 6:00 PM

 

ñExecute Art Not People"
6:00PM - Gathering and outdoor 
activity

7:00PM - Viewing of þlm, 
òConcrete, Steel and Paintó

8:00PM - Panel Discussion with 
PADP directors Tony Heriza 
and Cindy Burstein, and  State 
Senator Daylin Leach.

The Ethical Humanist Society of 
Philadelphia supports the PADPõs 
(Pennsylvanians for Alternatives 
to the Death Penalty) annual 
event, òExecute Art Not People.ó  
Artists of all genres bring 
attention to the tremendous 
expense of the death penalty.  
This year will focus on restorative 
justice.  We will see the þlm, 
òConcrete, Steel and Paint,ó and 
have a panel discussion with 
directors Tony Heriza and Cindy 
Burstein.  Ethical Culture has 
consistently condemned capital 
punishment both on ethical 
grounds and because this system 
is also extremely costly. There 
are currently over 200 persons 
on death row in Pennsylvania, 
with only three executions since 
1978.  Each prisoner on death 
row is estimated to cost $10,000 
more per year than a prisoner 
with any other sentence.  Come 
support the shared values of 
PADP and EHSoP on June 1!

 

Sunday, May 20, 
7:00 PM

 
A philosophically fun video 

and discussion series

Come view and discuss a video series 
by James Burke, ñThe Day the Universe 
Changed.ò  Burke entertainingly explores 
links between knowledge and reality. 

Join Ethical Culture Leader Hugh Taft-
Morales for this ninth installment called,  
ñMaking Waves:  The New Physics - 
Newton Revised.ò Open to the public.

Come hear Jill McDevitt speak 
at the Ethical Humanist Society 
about American sexual 
oppression: laws, politics, and 
the psychology of oppression 
as it relates to sex. Ms. 
McDevitt is a young and sassy 
sexologist, sex columnist, 
public speaker, entertainer, 
and founder of Feminique 
Boutique, a sexuality shop 
for women, located in West 
Chester. This event is co-
hosted by the Freethought 
Society and EHSoP. Please 
note the suggested donation 
of $5 at the door.   

Monday, May 21, 7:00 PM
òThe Politics of Sexual 

Oppressionó

YES!!                                NO!!

Phillies Games, Canoe 
Carnival, Cat Sitting, & More

The Societyôs 
annual fun 
fund-raiser, the 
ñservice auction,ò 
is well underway. 
Almost every 
Sunday since the beginning of March, 
the descriptions of this yearôs 11 items 
have been available for sign-up.  But 
for those of you who have not yet seen 
them or not yet decided, this article is 
for you. 

One event has already been held and 
another has reached its maximum 
enrollment. Hereôs what is still available 
(as of April 10):

* May 5 outing to Mt. Cuba Centerôs 
botanical garden and historical 
preserve near Wilmington DE, followed 
by a picnic lunch (limited to 15 people, 
$20)

* August 4, weather (and Felix) 
permitting: Canoe Carnival dinner, 
lakeside at Medford Lakes, N.J. ($25)

* Date to be announced for a cocktail 
hour with hymn singing in West 
Philadelphia ($20)

***** Timing to be determined on basis 
of mutual convenience for:

ī tickets to Phillies games ($55 
for one; $100 for two)

ī housing in Jamaicaðyes, the 
island (minimum $30 per night)

ī cat care, dog walking 
convenient to Center City ($5 
per occasion)

ī play-reading arranged by 
playwright Pat McGeever at 
your party ($25 or $50)

ī custom limerick construction 
($25)

* And a $50 Trader Joe's gift card 
(only one, and next bid must be $40 or 
better)

All monies paid directly beneýt our 
Ethical Humanist Society.

Questions and bids to Nick Sanders, 
sanders508@earthlink.net or (215) 
662-5636 or when you see him by May 
20  (earlier for the May 5 event).  




